
   As-salamu alaykum (peace be with you) 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

With only two weeks left of this term to go, we are pushing full steam ahead 

with our learning. The children will take part in end of term assessments, there 

will also be an opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher during the 

final week. Please keep up to date through reading the letters sent home and 

our text messaging service. 
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Diary dates 
19th Sport Relief week 

23rd Sport Relief Non– uniform day 

Week Beginning 26th March—Parent’s Evenings 

21st SATs workshop writing 9.15am UTC 

26th Ibn Salamah Science Museum trip 

28th Bint Qays and Ibn Thabit trip to Science 

Museum 

28th Parent Shura 

29th Last day of term 

ATTENDANCE DATA for Week Beginning 12.03.18 

 

Ibn Zubayr 93.0% Ibn Ali 93.8% 

Ibn Umar 94.2% Ibn Malik 98.3% 

Bint Muhammad 94.7% Ibn Sa’d  94.7% 

Bint Qays 94.0% Ibn Jabal 98.7% 

Ibn Thabbit 96.0% Barakah  98.3% 

Ibn Salamah  96.6% Al Farsi 99.7% 

Ibn Abbas 97.0% Ibn Amr 98.7% 

Ibn Zayd  95.3% Ibn Mas’ood  97.3% 

Bint Abee Bakr 97.7% Ibn Al Awwamm 98.7% 

Our overall 

attendance for 

this week is: 

     96.5 % 

Home visits are now tak-

ing place for those chil-

dren who have attend-

ance  

below 94% 

Our Spirituality Day was a roaring success with children taking 

part in workshops, learning about the different prophets of God. 

Moulana Ruhul visited each classroom retelling the stories of the 

prophets. 

The children took part in lots of curriculum events, learning 

about the lives of these very special people, their personalities 

and characteristics.  

Who is your hero? 

We were honoured to have 

author,  Zanib Mian, visit 

the school and spend time 

working with our children 

and teaching them about 

the prophets.  

She  completed a workshop 

with the parents and chil-

dren in the afternoon—what 

an amazing day! 

We are now following Hackney 

Learning Trust’s Attendance 

measures. Meetings will be taking 

place with Hackney Attendance 

Officers if your child’s attendance 

falls below 90% 

Well done to 

Al-Farsi 

For achieving the 

highest attendance 

this week! 



The children were very excited during National Science Week. On Monday Science Boffins entertained the 

children in both KS 1 and KS2 with experiments that wowed and delighted the children! 

The children took part in different science experiments 

throughout the week, their Literacy and Numeracy 

tasks relating to the experiments they were complet-

ing. Lots of fun and lots of learning! 

Children were able to experi-

ment with different sizes of 

parachutes to see which one 

would fall to the Earth the 

quickest. They made predic-

tions, then carried out their 

tasks. 

Slime was the winner of the 

week with most children 

enjoying making and playing 

with it! 


